Myrtle Beach RV Resort

NEWSLETTER

March 2025



Community News:

Upcoming election, there are 3 open positions, interested nominees must send or take resume to office no later than April 1, 2025. We will be using online voting software, "Election Buddy". Please get an email if you do not have one & contact office. Election Buddy will calculate the results of the election. THE BOD WILL NOT or office have any access to the results until everyone is notified. All ballots that are emailed must voted on no later than 3:00 Wed. May 14, 2025.

Friendly Reminders:

- *Trash must be placed **INSIDE** the dumpster *Please break boxes down and put them in the cardboard dumpster..
- *Please be a responsible pet owner and keep your animals on a leash and pick up after them. It is the LAW.
- *Prior to putting an item in the storage area at the maintenance shop, you are <u>required</u> to get approval from the Office.
- *The pools and hot tub are CLOSED until March 31st.
- *There is **NO** overnight parking allowed on the roads.
- *All ARB requests must be approved by the ARB board <u>prior</u> to getting a permit from NMB. *Motorized watercraft is **NOT** allowed in the park unless it is going to the maintenance shop to be stored.

Contact Information:

(843) 249-1484 Phone (843) 249-1484 Fax myrtlebeachrv@gmail.com www.mbrvresorthoa.com Facebook-Myrtle Beach RV Resort Members Group *Office open Monday-Friday 8A-5P

Upcoming Events:

March 15th
April invoices go out

March 17th Happy St. Patrick's Day

March 20th
First Day of Spring

Q-What do you call an Irish spider?

Answer-Paddy Long Legs

"The best luck of all is the luck you make for yourself"

Douglas MacArthur